

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Medical Center 3601 S. 6th AVE (9-135) Tucson, ARIZONA 85723

July 21, 2015

In Reply Refer To: 678/9-135

The Women of Quail Creek Ms. Peggy McGee 1908 E. Longspur Place Green Valley, AZ 85614-6039

Dear Ms. McGee and Friends:

On behalf of the Tucson-Southern AZ VA HCS patients and staff, we would like to extend our appreciation to you for your donation of thirty two pounds of toiletries and seventeen pounds of calendars, greeting cards, note pads and bath linens for the Homeless Program and Comfort Cart on July 10, 2015. Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern that you feel for our Veterans and for the service they provided to all of us while in service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide for the smaller niceties that make hospitalization more bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and compassion that our community feels for our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Deborah M. Brookshire, VAVS Program Manager